
AVONWORTH
COMMUNITY PARK 2023

BUDGET MEETINGS
Notice is hereby given that the
Avonworth  Community  Park
Board  will  hold  a  workshop
meeting  for  the  purpose  of
developing the 2024 Budget at
7:30pm on Monday, October
23rd  at  The  Cabin  at  the
Avonworth  Community  Park
following  our  regularly
scheduled  7:00pm  Board
Meeting.   The  proposed
budget will be available on or
after October 23rd, 2023, for
public  inspection  within  the
Park  Administration  Office
(498 Camp Horne Rd) during
regular  office  hours  (Tues  –
Thurs, 12:00pm-3:00pm). The
Board  intends  to  adopt  the
2024  Budget  on  Monday,
November 13th 2023, at the
regular Board meeting.
Kristin Hahn and Mike Bellotti,

Co-Chairmen, Avonworth
Community Park


